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TERM DATES 2021 
Term Three: 26 July – 1 October 

Term Four: 18 October – 20 December 

Ngatimoti Festival Sunday 24 October 2021 

SOME DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 
Week 2: Wed 4 August: Volleyball begins at Mot High School  

Fri 6 August: Sausage Sizzle to raise funds for Room 4 ski trip 

                Matariki events schoolwide 1.30pm – parents welcome 

Week 3: Book week 

Tues 10 August: Tackle 7s Rugby Tournament  

Wed 11 August: Tennis lessons for all classes begin each Wed. 

Thurs 12 August:  Board of Trustees meeting 

Week 5: 25 August: Y4 – 6 Interschool’s Winter Tournament 

              26 August: Y7 - 8 Winter Tournament 

              27 August:  Room 4 Ski Trip 

Week 7: Conservation Week with Enviro activities 

Week 8: Māori Language Week 

Tackle Rugby 7’s Tournament 

The Motueka competition 

scheduled for today was cancelled 

due to the state of the grounds.  

Instead, we will enter our teams 

in the Nelson tournament next 

Tuesday 10 August.  Good luck to 

Liam, Kyrin, Beau, Tui, Jack E, 

Stella, Pedro and Tadhg, and 

thanks for all the parent support! 

The magical Matariki art display in the office created by Room 5 

Matariki event this Friday The celebration of Matariki is coming to an end.  To mark Matariki people share stories, 

set goals, plant gardens, fly kites, play games and share kai.  It is a time for reflection and looking forward, a time 

for learning and being together.  This Friday, from 1.30pm, we will celebrate Matariki by participating in a range of 

activities and you are invited to come along and join in with your children.   

Next week is BOOK WEEK! The theme this year is NON-FICTION.  There will be various 

activities happening all week including a competition to design a bookmark to be 

published, and a library quiz.  On Wednesday 11 August there will be a book-swap – 

bring along a non-fiction book that you are allowed to swap for another.  On Friday 13 

August come to school dressed up as something factual, e.g. a scientist or a planet!  

Sausage Sizzle THIS FRIDAY We continue to raise funds for our Room 4 ski-trip this Friday lunchtime.  

If you want your child to buy a sausage and bread please send them along with $2 (in addition to their 

dollar for cake if required).  Thanks to Ian who will be doing the sizzling, and to Alastair for sourcing 

the sausages  

Board of Trustees The term 3 policy review is open now. This term, board, staff, and parents are 

reviewing Concerns and Complaints, and Behaviour Management.  

GO TO: https://ngatimoti.schooldocs.co.nz/ LOGIN: ngatimoti  PASSWORD: river 

Happy Birthday  Kiwa turned 13 years old 
last week!  Congratulations also to Bella 
who is 8 years old today! Flint will also 
turn 8 years old next Monday.  Have fun 
everyone, from all of us here at school.  

 

 

Respectful, Innovative, positiVe, 

Excellent, Responsible 

Congratulations to Tara, Marius, 

Kaisami and Madi M who were all 

lucky RIVER ticket winners at this 

week’s Monday Morning Meeting.  

Ka Pai! 
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NETBALL Well done to Maggie, Lacie and Ruby who were last week’s players of the day. Also well done to Kalahni 

for representing Motueka Netball in Hokitika on Sunday. 

Saturday 7th August: 

Ngatimoti Stars - Please meet Leigh at 8.40am on court 3 READY to warm up. Please note that Ngatimoti Stars are 

playing two rounds this week. 

Ngatimoti Ferns - Please meet Lou at 8.30am on court 2 READY to warm up. 

Ngatimoti Diamonds - Please meet at the courts at 12.30pm READY to warm up. Please note that after your game, 

you also have a mixed friendly game at 2pm and at 3pm you are on court duty.  

Parents, please let Lou know if your child is not going to be at a game or practice so adjustments can be made. 

Marian's Ngatimoti School Photos If you want to order 

photos from the last few years please take time this 

week to view the folders and write down the numbers 

of the pictures you want.  After Sunday 8th August the 

older (pre 2021) photos will not be available to view. 

For the original link see email from school on 17th June 

or email marianchick@gmail.com to be sent the link again. 

NGATIMOTI 

FESTIVAL 

CRAFT STALL 

APPLICATIONS 

ARE NOW 

AVAILABLE 

FROM OUR 

WEBSITE OR 

USE THIS LINK 

 

Weekly Parent Cake Roster Every week on Fridays, parents take their turn to provide cakes to 

sell to students for a dollar each.  Our parent lunch coordinator is Catherine Chick (Chico, Beau 

& Rua’s mum) - contact 021 761 764 if you need to rearrange your cake duty day. Where you 

see your name please provide around 24 cup cakes, muffins or slices and come along at 1pm 

to help serve if you are able to.  If not, no problem, send in some cakes or contact Catherine. 

Thanks parents!  If you wish your child to buy a piece of cake on Friday, please send them with 

the correct cash in a named purse along with their healthy lunch. Gluten free & vegan options 

are available too. 

Friday 6 August:  Sasha (Jack & Max) & Jamie (Leighton) 

Friday 13 August: Michelle (Ella P) and Rita (Madi M) 

Friday 20 August: Sam (Eloise & Willow) and Suntah (Kalahni, Haze, Aniah) 

Friday 27 August is Daffodil Day and we will collect donations for the Cancer Society. 

 

 

 

VOLLEYBALL REGISTRATION: Good luck to our volleyball teams this afternoon for your first games. Sports shirts 

have been distributed today. Players can now pay your subs for the term – thanks to those who have already 

paid.  The cost is $25 per player, payable to school (03 1354 0359568 00).   

The first daffodil 

at school.   

Spring is coming! 

Te Aho o Te Kura Pounamu (Te Kura) – The 

Correspondence School Early Childhood 

Programme.  

Did you know that Te Kura provides a free 
early childhood programme in your home? 
Your 2 to 5 year old child may be eligible if: 

 you live more than 6kms from your 
nearest licensed early childhood centre 

and 

 they attend a licensed early childhood 
centre for up to or less than 12 hours 
per week 

or 

 they have high health needs, special 
educational needs or there are special 
family circumstances preventing 
attendance at a face to face early 
childhood centre.   

For further information please call Te Kura 
on 0800 65 99 88 Ros extn 8753, Ann 8795 or 
visit our website www.tekura.school.nz/ech 
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